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February 3, 2017 

Matt Combes 
Powell’s Gravel Pit 
P.O. Box 114 
Richmond, UT 84333 
 

RE: Powell’s Gravel Pit, Permit No.  M-1995-012, Technical Revision Extension Request 
Approval-2 

Dear Mr. Combes: 

On December 8, 2016 the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received a technical 
revision request from you.  On December 20, 2016 the Division responded back with several 
adequacy items that needed to be addressed prior to the revision being considered for approval. On 
February 2, 2017 responses to adequacy review 1 were received with a decision due date on 
February 3, 2017. The Division noted that additional time would be necessary in order to review 
the information provided. On February 3, 2017 an extension request was received.  
 
The Division is approving this extension request. The new decision due date will be set for 
February 17, 2017.  

The Division will continue to review the provided information. If addition information or adequacy 
items are identified you will be notified.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
 
Ec:   Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Cc:   Cork Powell, P.O. Box 23, Dinosaur, CO 81610 
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